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Chintimini Wildlife Center is one of my 6 priority nonprofits to support. Other centers 

closed recently so Chintimini is it, They do superb work, and have been doing so for 

years so they are efficient and a real service to a broad area, not just Corvallis. I've 

taken in a squirrel with mange (treated and brought back home to release in its 

territory), and reported an injured duck at Stewart Lake on the HP campus, which 

they checked out. I always give them an extra donation when I do this. They are also 

available to answer questions about injured or orphaned wildlife. I love these guys, 

and hope if you fund anything from the available funds, it will be for something that 

helps our fellow beings on the planet, not just we humans! 


